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Rules Committee,

The title of "representative" should actually mean something in a democracy. It does not mean
supporting special interests, rather a Representative should represent his/her constituents. 
This can only be accomplished through the dispensing with the Electoral College and adopting
a strict National Popular Vote to elect the President of the United States.
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